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June 30, 1999 

Dennis O'Shea 
PO Box 11 150 
Lahaina, Ma~ Ill 96761 

Dear Mr. O'Shea: 
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PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 10'> • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742 

DETERMINATION OF PREEXISTING LOTS 
TMK: 8-5-05: 15. Lots 8 and 9 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter of June 8, 1999, regarding the subject 
matter. 

For your information and use, we are enclosing our response to Kamehameha Schools 
Bernice Pauahi Bishop Estate regarding the subject matter. 

For your further information, Lots 8 and 9 were created prior to the first islandwide 
subdivision ordinance. To clarify, the lots were never consolidated but rather dropped for 
tax billing purposes only. 

With regards to your question relating to dwellings, one single family dwelling may be 
built on each lot. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ed Cheplic of this department. 
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